



Transforming schools... changing lives

28th April 2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

I am writing to inform you that after a rigorous interview process, we have successfully appointed a new headteacher who will be joining Auriol from September 2023.

We are delighted to welcome Mr Knights, who joins us from Sythwood Primary School where he has been both Deputy Headteacher and most recently, Acting Headteacher. He has a wealth of experience in education and is a well-respected leader within the Bourne Education Trust. We are confident that he will be a great asset to our school and primary community, and I know he will help to continue our commitment to providing the best possible education for your children.

Mr Knights will be working closely with Miss Williams who will be leaving us at the end of this term. Together, they will ensure a smooth transition for everyone involved, and we are confident that our new headteacher will quickly become an integral part of our school community.

Thank you for your continued support.

Dan Sims

Chair of Governors



